Snippets about Lake Tahoe

e Sugar Bowl ski resort has a new website.
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e The Lake Tahoe Museum in South Lake Tahoe is having a
holiday open house in December. Click on the flyer for more
information.

e Virginia City in a Nevada Day celebration brought together
57 hairy men so the town could be declared the state’s “most
bearded community.”

e The Nevada Department of Wildlife is reminding hunters that
the waterfowl hunting season will close Thursday and Friday,
and reopen on Saturday.

e Show your support for Lake Tahoe News by filling out the
subscriber form.
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